
 

 

Africa Magazine: If you have a subscription for the Africa Magazine, the latest issue is now 
ready for collection in the sacristy. Subscriptions are now due: £9 per year. 

Little Acorns Nursery is holding a Back-to-School Disco in Mitchells Hall on Sunday 8th April 
from 2-4pm. 
 

May the celebration of resurrected life bring new hope to your being. 

May the victory over earthly death turn your eyes to the promises of heaven. 

May the empty tomb help you to leave your sorrows at the foot of the cross. 

So that God's hope, promises and forgiveness reign in your life forever. 
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WEEKLY 
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1st April 2018 

EASTER SUNDAY 

Weekly Collection: 
£ 1,142.40 

 

Recent Expenditure: 
 Photocopying & 

Printing March 2018  
£ 101.00 

 
Thank-you for 

supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

There will be a second collection after Communion this week 
for the Easter Offering for the Support of the Priests. 

Easter Holy Water will be blessed at the Easter Vigil. Please 
take a bottle.  

Office Closure: The parish office will be closed for Easter from 
Tuesday 3rd April to Tuesday 10th April.  

There will be no Bulletin on Sunday 8th April.  

There will be no visits to the sick and housebound next 
week.  

There will be no Adoration on Wednesday 4th April . 

Liturgy of the Word will be celebrated on Thursday 5th April at 
7pm.  

Lifting of the Suspension of the Sign of Peace: 
Upon review of the levels of risk attached to the flu virus earlier in 
the year when the Sign of Peace was suspended, the level of risk 
has now reduced and the Sign of Peace will once again be used in 
the celebration of the liturgy. 

Fr O’Sullivan has moved to Nazareth Care Village, 516 Ravenhill 
Road, Belfast, BT6 0BW. He is very settled and content. 

As we celebrate Easter, Fr Declan and the Parish Team would 
like to thank you for your prayers, help and generosity throughout 
the year. A special thank-you to all who give their time and talents 
to help our Parish Pastoral Council create a more vibrant parish. 
May you and all your loved ones have a Happy and Blessed Easter! 

THANK YOU: 

- to Aine, Rosemary and Sean and all the volunteers who helped to 
decorate the Church so beautifully for Easter! The display this year 
is extraordinary!  

- to the Altar servers for all their hard work during Holy Week. 

- to the young people from the JPII Award and to the leaders for 
doing the Stations of the Cross on Good Friday.  
Trócaire Boxes can be left in the church after Mass on Easter 
Saturday and Easter Sunday. Please put them into the big Trócaire 
box at the front of the church. 

 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Ann McAlinden 
Denis Shepherd 
Edwina McConaghey 
Margaret Walsh 
Lucy Campbell  Month’s Mind Sunday 1st April at 11am 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME  

Patsy Tallon Anniversary Mass Saturday 31st March at 7pm  
Phylis O’Rourke Anniversary Mass Tuesday 3rd April at 7pm 
Margaret McNally 
Pat McCavigan (22)  Julie McGeown 
Perpetua Holbeach  Joseph Lavery 
John Creaney 
Helen McManus (13) 
Rita Rollins (6) 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family: Emmet David Joseph 

Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 11am 
Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 
Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly. Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend 
Church regularly.  


